
 

 

Dec. 1st 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 You may have seen media reports last night that the Government has decided to adopt NPHET's 

advice that children in 3rd - 6th classes should wear face coverings to school. We have received 

guidance from the Department of Education (DE) on the matter and I attach this guidance below. I 

also attach a letter to parents from the CMO (Chief Medical Officer) Tony Holohan. 

The instruction from the DE is that the wearing of face coverings in 3rd to 6th classes is now 

required, however details of exemptions are included.  

Please read this guidance carefully. 

We realise that this is very short notice and that some children may not have a suitable face covering 

to wear to school at the moment, however, we are asking parents/guardians to please provide face 

coverings for 3rd - 6th class pupils in the coming days. Please see attached guidance on face coverings 

for children.  

We are also aware that there are cases where exemptions apply but medical certification has not yet 

been acquired. If an exemption applies to your child, please inform your child's teacher and email the 

school at principal@scoilnaomhfeichin.ie 

The DE has asked schools to show flexibility over the coming days as we adapt to this new safety 

measure and my sincere hope is that we can continue to work together for the protection of our 

pupils and the wider school community. 

We expect further advice and clarification on this matter from the DE over the coming days and as 

we get more information, we will pass this on to you.  

Our focus for the rest of this week will be on encouraging and supporting all members of our school 

community with regard to the implementation of this new public health measure while we await 

further guidance and clarification. 

A school Board of Management meeting has been arranged for this evening (Wed) to discuss this 

matter and to agree on a way forward as a matter of urgency. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

_________________________ 

Bryan Collins 
School Principal 
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GUIDANCE FORWARDED TO ALL PRIMARY SCHOOLS ON NOV 30th . 

THIS RELATEs TO THE WEARING OF MASKS AT SCHOOL FOR PUPILS IN 3rd-6th 

CLASSES. 



 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 



 
 
 
 


